
                                                                                          
St Joseph’s Church, Boyle        

   3rd September 2023 

Sunday Mass Times: Sat. Vigil 7.30pm and Sunday 9.30am and 11.30am  
Weekday Mass Times: Monday - Saturday: 10:00am and 
                                          Friday 10am and 7.30pm 
Mass Intentions for Week Monday 4th to Sunday 10th September 2023  
 

Contacts 
Fr. Gerard Hanly P.P:   071 966 2218  
Fr. Jonas Rebamontan C.C:  071 966 2012  
Parish Office & Sacristy:  071 966 2643   
24hr Duty Tel:    086 826 2643 
Parish Office Hours:   9:30 am. to 12:30pm. 
Offertory Collection amounted to €2332.50 on Sunday 27th August. 
Thank you for your generosity.  
 
Ordination to the Priesthood 
On 6th September, Deacon Conrad Forzeh and Deacon Frankline Nkopi 
will be ordained to the Priesthood for the Diocese of Kumba in their 
home country of Cameroon.  Deacons Conrad and Frankline studied in 
St Patrick’s Seminary, Maynooth and have been ministering in our 
diocese for the past year. Please remember them in your prayers.  
 

 
Thought: ‘The Earth was Here Before Us’: 
The earth was here before us, and it has been given to us… 
The Creation accounts in the Book of Genesis suggests that human life 
is grounded in three fundamental and closely intertwined 
relationships: with God, with our neighbour and with the earth itself… 
Universal communion excludes nothing and no one…. Everything is 
interconnected.                                                             (Pope Francis) 
 
Boyle Musical Society: 
Rehearsals for Boyle Musical Society’s forthcoming production of the 
spellbinding musical, ‘The Hunchback of Notre-Dame’ will begin on this 
Monday, September 4th in St. Joseph’s Hall at 8pm.  
Everybody is welcome to join up for twelve weeks of music, drama, 
dancing along with some serious fun. We are looking forward to seeing 
plenty of new and familiar faces there on the first night but please note 
that unfortunately there are no parts this year, for students attending 
second level school. The production team will be there to welcome 
everybody and outline the show. 
Congratulations: 
To the parents , guardians and students of the L.C.Class of ‘23 on 
surviving the rite of passage that is the Leaving Certificate! 
No doubt your focus has now shifted to the next stage of your 
education/ training. SVP is committed to facilitating access for all 
students to education. We are also aware of the huge costs in terms of 
accommodation, travel and living expenses associated with further 
education. An SVP Education Bursary could go some way to defray 
these costs for your family. Each application for the Bursary will be 
assessed on its individual merits and please be assured the process will 
be carried out in the strictest confidence . To obtain an application form 
contact SVP. West Region Office on (091) 563233, or phone/ text 
( 087) 9292627. 
HOSPICE COFFEE MORNING: 

Mayo Roscommon Hospice are calling for people to host a coffee 

morning, evening with family, friends or work colleagues on National 

Coffee morning for Hospice on Thursday 21stSeptember or on another 

date if suits you better. Please register 

www.hospice.ie,  email info@hospice.ie or call  094-93-88666 and a 

free pack will be sent out to you. All funds raised local stay local.   

 

Monday  10a.m. J.J. Higgins and The Deceased Family Members 

Tuesday  10a.m. Michael Mc Padden 

Wednesday 10a.m. Irene and Frank Montgomery 

Thursday 10a.m.    Paddy Feely 

Friday        10a.m.   
                     
                    7.30p.m.  

Annie Walsh 
 
Edward Hayes 
Sean Fé 

Saturday    10a.m. 
           Vigil 7.30 p.m. 

  
Paddy Callery 

Sunday    9.30a.m. 
               11.30a.m 

Frank Tarpey (1st Anniversary) and Rita Tarpey 
Christy Quinn 

http://www.hospice.ie/
mailto:info@hospice.ie

